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In an effort to quickly and accurately release information to the public and the media, 

the Post Falls Police Department has developed an automated alerting system. The 

Department will begin disseminating press releases and other important information 

through this alerting service called the “PFPD Email Dispatch”. 

 

The public and media are encouraged to sign up for this free service to receive 

automatic email notifications of press releases and miscellaneous information on our 

Block Watch program, Animal Safety Division, OASIS program, general news, and 

emergencies.  Beginning January 1, 2010, the Post Falls Police Department will release 

press information only through this free service.  

 

To sign up for this free service, visit our website at www.postfallspolice.com and look for 

the link on the home page. Click on the PFPD Email Dispatch button on the upper right 

side of the homepage, enter your email address, choose what kind of information you 

are interested in receiving, and save to complete the process. Questions about this new 

process can be directed to Carrie Wade, at the Post Falls Police Department. She can 

be reached at cwade@postfallspolice.com or (208) 773-3517.  
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